

Hello everyone. I just wanted to take a moment and reach out to all of you to make sure we have the most current information on record for you. We had several people that did not receive their dues notices at the beginning of the year due to incorrect email addresses. 
I have included a form with this letter for everyone to update their information. You can return it to me a couple different ways:
Hello everyone. I just wanted to take a moment and reach out to all of you to make sure we have the most current information on record for you. We had several people that did not receive their dues notices at the beginning of the year due to incorrect email addresses. 
I have included a form with this letter for everyone to update their information. You can return it to me a couple different ways:

Email it to me at aowthoatreasurer@gmail.com
Text a picture of it to 719-740-0359
Or, send it by snail mail to Mandy Bush
			           197 Galilee Rd
			           Bruceton Mills, WV 26525

As some of you have seen, we have a new website. Nothing fancy, but it does offer an online option to pay your annual dues quickly and securely. Check it out at acresofwhitetail.com

I hope everyone has a great summer and I will be in touch around the beginning of the new year with our next round of annual dues notices. 


Thank you,
Mandy Bush, HOA Treasurer
				      Updated Personal Info


Name(s)__________________________________________________________________


Mailing Address____________________________________________________________
		    ____________________________________________________________
		    ____________________________________________________________


Email Address(s)___________________________________________________________
		     ___________________________________________________________

Phone Number(s)______________________       ______________________________

Contact Preference please check one
            ____ Phone
		            ____Email
		            ____Text
		            ____Mail

